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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 9, 2024 
RE: Leadership Announcement 
 

Canadian Rockies Public Schools’ (CRPS) Superintendent of Schools, Christopher MacPhee, is 
delighted to announce the appointment of Natasha Miles as the Principal of Banff 
Community School, effective August 2024. 
 
“Natasha Miles brings a wealth of experience and a proven track record of educational 
leadership,” said MacPhee. “Much of her work as a school leader has been in innovative 
design through collaborative leadership for learning frameworks, which have a focus on 
student engagement. Her dedication to providing students with choices that enhance their 

daily learning experiences stands out as exemplary.” 
 
During her tenure with CRPS, Natasha has successfully served as assistant principal and principal at Lawrence 
Grassi Middle Schools, Banff Elementary, and Banff Community High School. Before joining CRPS in 2016, 
Natasha was an administrator for nine years in British Columbia. She also taught in the UK, Spain, and Hungary 
in both elementary and secondary schools, before immigrating to Canada in 2006.  
 
Natasha holds a Bachelor of Education from University of Nottingham and a Bachelor of Arts (Honours) in 
geography from the University of Sheffield. She also completed her Master of Business Administration 
specializing in Education Management with the University of Leicester.  
 
"On behalf of the Board, I extend our warmest congratulations to Natasha on her new appointment,” said Board 
Chair Arlene Rheaume. “Her innovative approaches and commitment to educational excellence will continue to 
bring great benefits to our students and the entire school community." 
 

-30- 
For more information, contact: 
 
Christopher MacPhee 
Superintendent of Schools 
Tel: 403-609-6070                                 
E-mail: Chris.macphee@crps.ca 
 
 

 


